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Subject: Communication on Progress (COP) Submission 2013 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Following our adhesion to the United Nations Global Compact in 2007, we hereby enclose a 
copy of our Communication on Progress (COP) for 2014. 
 
We will continue to make efforts in order to our member companies, our most relevant 
stakeholders, are involved in the implementation of the principles in their daily activities. 
 
Also on behalf of APIFARMA and as a partner in the UN Global Compact, once more we offer 
our continued support to the advances being made by participating companies and non-
business stakeholders.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Associação Portuguesa da 
Indústria Farmacêutica 

Executive Director 
 
 

Heitor Costa 
 


